
Service of Worship 
Second Sunday after Christmas January 10, 2021 
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
 Musical Prelude/Lighting of Candles 
 Announcements 
*Striking of the Hour 
*Responsive Call to Worship 
 Pastor: Arise, shine, for our light has come, and the glory of the Lord has risen on us. 

People: Let us lift up our eyes and look around; that we may see God’s salvation. 
*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer 
*Hymn of Praise     Holy, Holy, Holy #2 
  Children’s Story Time 
  Installation of Officers and Teachers 
   
WORSHIP THROUGH MEDITATION 
*Hymn of Preparation                        Open My Eyes, That I May See #502 
*Gloria Patri  #252 
  Morning Prayer 
   
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION  
 Special Music 
  Scripture   Acts 6:1-7 

  Sermon                                                       The Office of Deacon Rev. Burmahl 
  Deacon Ordination and Charge 
  Communion   
   
WORSHIP THROUGH DEDICATION 
*Communion Hymn                             Take My Life and Let It Be #277 
*Benediction 
*Chiming of the Trinity 
  Giving of our Tithes and Offerings 
*Extinguishing of the Candles of Worship 
*Time of Fellowship and Friendly Greeting 
 *All who are able please stand 
 
 
 

 
 

 
The flowers on the altar today are given to 
the Glory of God and in honor of Luke and 
Chloe Thomas who were married here 
yesterday. 
 
Sunday: 10:00 Sunday School  
 10:55 Worship Service  
 3:00 Youth 
Monday: 7:00 Cub Scouts 
Wednesday:  7:00 Bible Study on  
 Revelation 
 7:00 Boy Scouts 
Next Sunday:    Men’s Fellowship will  
 meet in the Multi-Purpose room. 
 10:55 The Food Cart will roll. 
 
The 2021 flower calendar is on the board 
in the Narthex.  If you are interested in 
putting flowers on the altar in 2021, please 
sign up.  If you want something put in the 
bulletin, please let Mary Griffin know by the 
Wednesday before. 
 
Memorials have been made to the Memorial 
Fund in memory Glynn Harrington by 
Ralph and Ann Kelly, Patrick and Linda 
Berryman; to the Cemetery Fund in memory 
of Glynn Harrington by Wayne and Linda 
Barber; and the Memorial Fund in memory 
of Kenneth Cotten by Faye and Cecil 
Cameron. 
 

 
Here we are beginning another brand-new 
year!  What will we be doing to make our 
community, nation, or our world a better 
place to live?  We can continue to help 
CUOC provide food (in addition to other 
types of assistance) to people in need.  
Please donate whatever you choose this 
week.  At this point CUOC is in a pretty 
stable state.  According to a recent update by 
the Executive Director, Teresa Kelly, 
activity is normalizing.  Please know your 
generous, consistent donations make a great 
deal of difference.  Your personal hygiene 
items help so much.  Many thanks! 
 
Our annual Committee Night Supper and 
Church Council meeting will be held on 
Sunday evening, January 31 at 6:15 with 
members of all boards and committees 
invited to join us for supper.  Our January 
Council meeting will follow at 7:00.  All 
Council members should come with their 
reports. 
 
Acolytes:  Ayden Griffin  
Next Sunday:  Thomas Lankford 
Deacon on Call:  Chris Godfrey 
 

 

 

Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome.  Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it an 
honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the doors 
at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the “Sermon” 
time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through 5th grade leave during the Offertory.  Children may be picked 
up from the Multi-Purpose Room following Worship. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


